
Grand Rapids, Minn. 
January 9, 1950 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify thaZY was on the air 
conducting a frequenc check on January tth, 
at 3:00 AM to 4:00 AM CST. We are pleased to 
know that you heard our station at that time, 
and wish to thank you for your letter. 

RADO ST2IOTd I3ZY 
/ 

Ross esenmeyer 
Chief Engineer 


